Michael S. Morris
816 Ladera
Fort Worth, Texas 76108

January 13, 1992

Qil Conservation Division
P.O. 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attn: Jerry Sexton

Re: Baker C-2 well
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

As I discussed with you this morning, we do not have the funds to stop the referenced
well from flowing and we request your emergency assistance.

Sincerely:
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Michael S. Morris




